
The Hyatt Regency Greenville Is Waiting for You at the


2022 GoGREENville Conference


The 2022 Rotary District Conference, April 21-24, 2022, is going to provide 
Rotarians across District 6910 the perfect opportunity to reconnect and pick back 
up were we left off—literally.  We are going back to the Hyatt Regency Greenville, 
which was the host facility for our last in-person conference in 2019. 


Offering guests the perfect balance of Southern hospitality and modern amenities, 
the Hyatt Regency Greenville is located in the trendy downtown area, and is near 

the best dining, 
shopping, and 
entertaining. Greenville 
continues to rank high 
on best Southern places 
to visit because of the 
pedestrian-friendly 
locations with 
something to do for 
everyone. You’ll find 
plenty of places to 
explore, like Falls Park 
on the Reedy, the Peace 
Center, the Zoo, and so 
much more! 


The Hyatt provides a short drive for the majority of the Rotarians in District 6910.  
The large conference facility provides ample space for the conference functions 
and for guests to safely move about and enjoy this year’s event. 


RESERVE YOUR ROOM TODAY (limited availability). Special Group Rate for District 
6910, all the information, including the link to Hyatt Regency Greenville,  can be 
found on the conference website – MyRotaryConference.com


We look forward to seeing you, your family, and all the amazing District 6910 
Rotarians as we Go GREENville in 2022.

- District Conference Chair PDG Dianne Cammarata

https://www.hyatt.com/en-US/hotel/south-carolina/hyatt-regency-greenville/gsprg
https://myrotaryconference.com
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